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Bryant, Kristen

Subject: FW: Resignation from Trust for Art in Public Spaces

 
From: Hylton,Morris <mhylton@ufl.edu> 
Sent: Friday, May 7, 2021 8:46 AM 
To: Etling, Russell H. <etlingrh@cityofgainesville.org> 
Subject: Resignation from Trust for Art in Public Spaces  
  
Dear Russell: 
  
Effectively immediately, I am resigning my position on the Trust for Art in Public Spaces board.  
  
Thank you for the opportunity to help inform the public art of Gainesville. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Marty Hylton 
  
  
Morris (Marty) Hylton III 
Director, Historic Preservation Program 
College of Design, Construction and Planning 
University of Florida 
  
148 Architecture Building 
PO Box 115705 
Gainesville, FL 32611 
352-294-1438 (office) 
352-219-4122 (mobile) 
  


